
 

 

WQ.118/2024 

 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES   

BY DEPUTY H.L. JEUNE OF ST. JOHN, ST. LAWRENCE AND TRINITY 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON TUESDAY 2nd APRIL 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 9th APRIL 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister advise how many people have visited their GP each year from 2019 to 2023, rather than 

the General Hospital, for a brain injury, and include a breakdown by age group and the type and cause of 

injury?”  

 

 

Answer 

 

 

Due to the complexity of the question and the way in which GP data is collated, it is not possible to 

provide this information, however, I would certainly welcome a conversation with the Deputy to ascertain 

what she is looking to understand on this topic, and how we might provide this through an alternative 

avenue. 

 


